Wisconsin.

Wisconsin went through a complete leadership change at their convention this year.  Matt Bughman is their new chair. Vice Chair Brian Deffering who is also an elected county board member is working on a criminal justice reform plan with the state district attorney and reports that project is going well.  The state has had booths at different events including the Midwest Renewable Energy event and have also participated in several parades.

[bookmark: _GoBack]They are transitioning from nationbuilder to civicrm.  They are planning a membership drive in October and I have suggested coordinating that with national membership drive.

They are working on a ballot access plan for 2020 and have 2 different possibilities, one of which they may be requesting some monetary assistance from the LNC for, which while having a higher signature requirement they feel may be the easier to accomplish due to timing.

They have informed me that the DNC convention will be in Milwaukee and have suggested a state, national, or both presence at 
